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WELCOME 

The school welcomes Miss Rodgers to the family.  Miss Rodgers is a very experienced drama teacher and takes 

over from Mrs Hope.  We thank Mr Birch for stepping in until Miss Rodgers could join us. 

 

 

LACROSSE 

On the last Thursday of the term, the lacrosse team 

played two matches against Greenbank Prep.  The team 

won 1 and drew 1. All the children played really well and 

were a credit to the school. 

 

 

 

 

 REC YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Bronze certificates 

(Achieving 25 Gold Stars) 
     

Ella, Grace 

W 
 

Silver Certificates 

(Achieving 50 Gold Stars) 

Amber, 

Edward, 

Milo 

Gia, 

Xander 
 Joe    

Gold Certificates 

(Achieving 75 Gold Stars) 
   Emily  Emaan Musa 

Special Award 

(Achieving 100+ Gold Stars) 
       



PARENTS’ OPEN EVENING 

A reminder that we have the school open evening on Monday, 28th April.  We look forward to welcoming you 

to school between 4:00 and 6:00 pm. This invitation is extended to your entire family, including 

grandparents. 

It will be an excellent opportunity for your child to introduce you to all their teachers in 

school, and see demonstrations and activities in every subject. 

Handwritten invitations should have gone home this week.  

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO POPPY 

Congratulations to Poppy in Year 5, who has been selected for the Cheshire County 

U11S cricket team this season. We look forward to following the team’s fixtures.  

 

MANCHESTER MARATHON 

Good luck to Mr Cunningham, who is participating in the 

Manchester Marathon on Sunday.  If you’re watching the 

runners go by, watch out for him running in his shirt 

with ‘Mr C’ on it! 

 

VETS CLUB VISITOR 

Thank you to Mr Kelly for bringing the adorable Teddy 

to vets club yesterday.  Teddy is a very cute Maltipoo.  

We’re not sure who had the most fun, the children or 

Teddy!    

 

ASHLEY CRICKET CLUB TOURNAMENT 

Two teams of Hale Prep girls (Year 6 and Year 5) took part in the annual Ashley Cricket Club tournament at 

Bowdon Sports Club this afternoon. Playing diamond cricket, the girls showed lots of enthusiasm and 

produced some fine play. 

Both Hale Prep teams defeated Bollin School, but both were beaten by Bowdon Church School, which also 

defeated Bollin and, therefore, ended up as the winners. 

In the Hale Prep head-to-head match, the Year 5 team defeated the Year 6 team by a 12-run margin. 

Many thanks to the parents who came down to support their girls. Any girl interested in playing for Ashley 

Cricket Club on Thursday evenings at 5:30 pm, please get in touch with John at john.greening@sjpp.co.uk 
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